Our Case Number: ABP-314501-22

The Manager

Development Applications Unit

Government Offices
Newtown Road
Wexford

Co. Wexford

Date: 18 November 2022

An
Bord
Pleanala

Re: South Dublin Street and Backlands Regeneration Project. The proposed development covers an
area of approximately 2.72 hectares and comprises urban regeneration and public realm proposals.
Properties at 7- 13 Dublin Street, lands to the rear of 1-9 The Diamond and 1-26 Dublin Street, the
Courthouse car park, Lower Courthouse car park, Castle Road, and N54 Macartan (Broad) Road,

townlands of Roosky and Tirkeenan, Co. Monaghan

Dear Sir / Madam,

The Board refers to the above-mentioned proposed development and hereby requests you to submit
any submission/observation you may have in relation to this development within 3 weeks from the date

of this letter.

Your response must therefore be received by the Board no later than 5:30pm on the 9" December

2022.

If you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

Yours faithfully,

g

Sarah Caulfield
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737287
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